
EXCERPT FROM APRIL 16, 2013 MINUTES 

 

1.34 (I) NEW YORK CITY DEPARTMENT OF CITYWIDE ADMINISTRATIVE 

SERVICES.  Request for Extension of Five-Year Provisional Reduction 

Plan. 

The request for a one-year extension of the Provisional Reduction Plan until 

October 22, 2014 with the following conditions: 

 The next scheduled progress report should be submitted no later than July 
15, 2013 as planned.   

 During the one-year extended period of the Plan, DCAS will need to report 
its progress no later than January 15, 2014 and July 15, 2014 in the same 
manner as it has been reporting its progress during the first five years of 
the Plan.   

 A final report will be required no later than January 15, 2015. 
 


